
 
 
 
 
   

Boot Ranch Blvd South to 

Be Closed For Trail 

Construction 
 

Boot Ranch Blvd South will be closed at 

East Lake Road beginning Monday, April 

18
th
.  

 

The closing is necessary to enable the 

rerouting of gas, water, and sewer lines 

necessary for construction of the Pinellas 

Trail.  

Brian Mowry, Sr. Dept. Administrative 

Manager, Pinellas County Construction 

Management Division, indicates the road 

will be closed for about a week.   

It will be necessary for vehicles to use 

Seagull Drive or Boot Ranch Blvd North 

via Stable Trail to detour around the 

construction.  Both sides of Boot Ranch 

Blvd South will be closed. 

 

Frontage Construction 

The major construction on the east side of 

the trail in front of Boot Ranch North is 

necessary to meet new environmental 

rules and regulations that require storm 

water to be mitigated before flowing into lakes.   
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